



Issue 28/2017

Welcome back to school for the Summer Term. As always it is a busy term. Please read the News Letter each week and check the forthcoming diary events to ensure you do not miss anything.

We had three parents nominated to be a Governor, as we only have 2 vacancies we now need to have an election. Ballot papers are being sent home tonight with the eldest child in each family. Your voting slip needs to be returned in the envelopes provided. If it isn't in these envelopes if will not be counted. We have to follow the 'Appointment of School Governors' guidance as issued by Bradford Council.

Fortheoming

Diary Events

April

27th - First Holy Communion Preparation Meeting 4pm meeting at St Peter's - Preparation First Confessions

28th - E-Safety Talk for Parents - 2pm in School

May

1st - SCHOOL CLOSED - MAY DAY

2nd - U11 Open Tag Rugby - Tong High School

4th - First Holy Communion Preparation Meeting

6th - First Confessions - 11:00am - St Peter's Church

8th - KS2 STATS WEEK

8th - Year 3 Trip to Magna

11th - First Holy Communion Preparation Meeting

15th - Lord Mayor's visit

16th - U11 Open Tag Rugby - Tong High School

18th - 6LW IMPS visit BRI

18th - First Holy Communion Preparation Meeting

19th - 6CW IMPS visit BRI

19th - Good Shepherd Celebrations - St Anne's Cathedral

We are closed on Monday 1st May for the Bank Holiday. We open again on Tuesday 2nd May.



Luke Carson from West Yorkshire Police is holding a Parent/Guardian workshop on Friday 28th April at 2pm in school. He will be talking about how to keep your children safe on the internet and discussing both online games and social media. I hope you will be able to attend this session.

r Park Safe

Please do not walk across the staff car park or allow your children to do so as it is extremely dangerous. Children and adults should follow the path next to the school building as indicated by the yellow banniers.

> Mrs C Markham Headteacher